Carlsbad, New pexico
August 5, 1933

The California Company,
Production Department,
1idland, Texas.
Att: Yr. Kiingman.

Dear 3ir:

In reply to 2 letter from your company
unier date of June 28th regarding reports which
were never received by this department for your
company's McKinley #2 well.

1 have commnicated with our Santa Fe
office and they say they never received the re-
ports; which I believe is correct; they have been
very ~ood in the past about forwarding matters
of this sort to me.

I suppose it is possible that they were
cither lost in transit or addressed wrong. lease
rake ancther set of these and send them to :

J. D. Hunter,

State 0il & Gas Inspector,
Box 5Zg,

Carlsbad, New Mexico.

Thanizing you for givimg tiis matier our
usual prompt attention, I am
Very truly

SUUTS

o

Je. Do Hunter,
o1l & Gas Inspector.



